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SUMMARY

Digest: Certain horse racing companies pay a fee to the ORC. Currently, a portion of the fee goes to
the General Fund. The Act removes the requirement to transfer money to the General Fund. (Flesch
Readability Score: 67.4).

Removes requirement that the Oregon Racing Commission transfer certain fees related to Multi-
Jurisdictional Simulcasting and Interactive Wagering Totalizator Hubs to the General Fund.
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